
 

 

Thank you to all our parents for your continued support and participation in this 

program!  You helped Mountainside Public schools earn free money with Box Tops! 

 

As we move into the new school year, let’s keep these earnings going!  Please continue to 

scan your receipts on participating Box Tops products! If you haven’t done so already, it’s 

never too late to sign up and start earning!  Simply download the Box Tops for Education 

mobile app, select Deerfield Elementary School – School ID 204325 (funding is shared to both 

Beechwood and Deerfield) and begin scanning your receipts to help us earn free 

money!  Each scan earns 10 cents on every Box Tops product purchased, plus extra bonus 

opportunities, and chances to enter and win various sweepstakes! 

 

We are happy to announce that a pretzel party contest that will run now until June 9th, 2023. 

There will be a winner at each school so start scanning those receipts so your entire 

homeroom can get those pretzels! Please make sure you assign credit to your child’s 

homeroom teacher. Enter teacher’s last name only.      

 

Watch the you tube video for a tutorial of how to use the Box Tops app. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v-bNcykyK5Y 

 

Until they are gone, don’t forget you can still bring any clipped Box Tops to the school of your 

choice! Please send those box tops clippings in with your child to give to their homeroom 

teacher. 

 

Join in the fun and help support our town schools! 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=v-bNcykyK5Y

